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What’s been happening… 

End of Term!!! 
 

Hello to our families and children! 

We hope the last few weeks of term have gone well, 
we have been busy at OSHClub this term with our 
three new clubs which were selected by the children, 
these were Art club, Baking Club and STEM Club. The 
children have been very engaged in these clubs 
learning and adapting skills and building confidence.  

Within our clubs we have been focusing on 
sustainability and adapting materials for different 
uses. We explored and used recycled/reusable 
materials and fixated on not wasting food and 
resources during of club sessions. This challenged 
children to be more resourceful, creative, and 
adaptable and encouraged them to use their 
Imagination and problem-solving skills.  

These clubs have also assisted In developing 
children’s communication and team work skills 
especially In regards to the baking club, children were 
given opportunities to collaborate and negotiate with 
their peers to successfully accomplish their goal. 

That’s all from us at OSHClub, Have wonderful school 
holidays ;) 

 

 

Coming Up 

 Sep-
14th  

Sep-
16th  

 

R U OK? Day 
Make sure the people you care about R OK. 

Clean up the World Day 
Let's help clean up the planet, by pick up 
trash! 

Children's Clubs 

Special Announcements 

Michaela's Resigning 
Dear Families, it saddens me so say I'm leaving and the end 
of this term. I have loved getting to know and connect with 
you all and especially the children, I will be back to visit :)  

New Coordinator 
There will be a new coordinator, Maddie taking over the role 
for term four, she has worked as a coordinator before and 
has a background in behaviour management. 

 

 
 


